
Page 1 of 1 

Jacobs, Belinda 
- - ---.- - --- - - --- - - - - - - * - -- - - - 

From: Tyler, Sld 

Sent: Monday, November 13,2006 8:26 AM 

To: charlene vaughn 
Cc: Jacobs, Bel~nda; Thyret,  Pam 
Subject: RE. Comm~ss~on on the Status of Women 

Dear Charlene: 

Well, I knew this might be coming, but at least you won't be far away! You have brought so much enthusiasm and energy to the 
CSW during your term on the Commission, and we're grateful for all that you've done. 

Gail Anderson has expressed an interest in the Commission, and I will give her your name and phone. Meanwhile, if you'll be kind 
enough to send  me a resignation letter, we'll get to work on a replacement. 

Kind regards, and many thanks. 

Sid Tyler 

- .. - - - -. .. . .. -. * . - -- - -. - - - 

From: charlene vaughn [mailto:cvaughn@theaIgonquingroup.com] 
Sent: Sun 11/12/2006 12:20 PM 
To: Tyler, Sid; Thyret, Pam 
Cc: Anne Hardy; Washington, Nadine 
Subject: Commission on the Status of Women 

Dear Sid, 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Commission on the Status of Women. It has been an honor and a 
pleasure working with you, the Mayor and my fellow Commissioners. 

Our growing family recently purchased a new home, which unfortunately, is 4 blocks North of the Pasadena City limits 
in Altadena, therefore I understand I must tender my resignation for the Commission. 

I am happy to work with you and the incoming Commissioner on any transition needs and look forward to working 
with everyone again in the near future. 

Thank you. 

Best, 

Charlene Yu Vaughn 
CEO, The Algonquin Group 
626.345.0066 (office) 


